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PARKLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS . VALENTINE'S DAY INFORMATION

Januaw 27.2023

Dear Parkland Elementary School Families,

The Parkland School District Elementary Schools' Valentine's Day Celebration will take place on
Friday, February 10,2023. Your child(ren) are permitted to distribute Valentine cards to each other in
their classroom. Only pre-packaged, store bought food is allowed (either handed out with Valentines
or used for snack in the classroom). All food items ust be nut free.

Teachers will communicate with you about the Valentine's Day celebration regarding cards,
Valentine's Day bag/box creation, and other details as needed. lf your child participates, they should
bring cards for every student in the classroom.

Kind Regards,

Principals from Parkland Elementary Schools
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